SOCIAL VALUE MARKET ENGAGMENT
ALL AGE TRANSPORT - DYNAMIC PURCHASING SYSTEM 

Dear Providers
We want to update you regarding our plans to tender for the All Age Transport Dynamic Purchasing System (AAT DPS), which will be published during the early part of 2023.
We also want to let you know that Ealing has adopted a policy on Social Value which applies to all contracts. 
Please see the following link for Information on Social Value in contracts Ealing Social Value Policy 2022 | Ealing Council
Please read the link above and the attached DRAFT Appendix 3 document which we plan to use as part of the Selection Questionnaire for the AAT DPS. Then also fill in the Microsoft Forms Social Value Questionnaire for transport Providers using the link below.  
https://forms.office.com/e/fyVD4jnU2N
Principles
Ealing is committed to the principles of Social Value and wishes to contract with providers who confirm their commitment to delivery of a range of Social Value  elements to benefit the local community,  which will be proportionate with the amount of business they receive from the Council. 
All Age Transport DPS Social Value
The Council’s approach to Social Value has been developed and structured to suit the nature of the transport services we are procuring via this AAT DPS. 
Social Value Tiers
To be proportionate to the size of potential business providers may be awarded via the AAT DPS we have developed Social Value Tiers and these are outlined in the description of Tiers 1, 2 and 3 in Appendix 3 (attached). These are linked to the amount of overall business per annum which will be assessed via contract monitoring spend.  
Declaration
For the AAT DPS tender we will ask all providers to sign a declaration which is part of Appendix 3 of the Selection Questionnaire (See attached). This will apply to all new contracts awarded under the newly procured DPS once it is established.
Market Engagement Questionnaire 
Your responses do not form part of any tender or contract, are purely voluntary, will remain confidential, and will be used for market information purposes only. We encourage all providers to respond by 5pm on Monday 23rd January 2023
Kind regards 
Ealing Procurement 

